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Parks Victoria will be undertaking an aerial shooting program, targeting 
deer, from 24th – 28th May 2021 to protect native species impacted by 
bushfires. 

The aerial shooting area will be closed to all visitors and vehicles during 
this time to ensure the safety of the public. 

Restricted access to parts of the 
Alpine National Park – May 2021 

Note: no shooting will occur 
within 100m of any private 
property or public roads 
adjacent to the area closed 

for aerial shooting. 

Mt Bogong, and all its 
access tracks, and the 
Australian Alps Walking 
Track will remain open. 

Mountain Creek Camping 
Area will also remain 
open. 
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